
 
 

The Schizophrenia Society of Newfoundland and Labrador is taking part in the annual “Journey of Hope Walk”. The walk will begin at 1:30pm on Sunday October 3rd, 2010.  
We will meet in the parking lot behind the Regatta Club at Quidi Vidi Lake and we’ll walk around for one lap. Refreshments will be served in room 103 at the Centre for Nursing 
Studies.   
 
The walk is set up to help raise awareness of schizophrenia.  All proceeds raised will be used to assist with educational and support programs offered by SSNL. Please note that 
receipts will only be given out for donations of $10.00 or more. Please encourage anyone with a question or concern to contact our office at 777-3335 or e-mail us at: 
ed@ssnl.org  

 
Name:_________________________ 
Phone (home):__________________ 
Phone (other):___________________ 

E-mail:_________________________ 
Group (if any):____________________ 
Age (if under 16):__________________ 

 
 
WAIVER: 
In consideration for your acceptance of this form, I hereby for myself, my heirs, administrators and assigns, waive and release any and all rights and claims for damages I may have against the 
organizers and any associations connected with this event, or city, or municipality in which I may walk, their representatives, successors and assigns for any and all injuries suffered by me while 
taking part in this walk. 
 
 

____________________  ________________________ 
 
Signature of Participant   Signature of Parent (if under 16)    
 



Name Address Phone Number Amount Pledged Amount Collected Tax Receipt? (y/n) 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

Totals:   



      
 
          
 


